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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.K/XVI

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
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3 November 2009
COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original:  Spanish

Working Group to Prepare

the Draft American Declaration on

the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group, Ambassador José Pinelo, wishes to inform them that the Seminar to Update Information, originally scheduled for November 9 and 10, 2009, has been cancelled for reasons of force majeure. 
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �DADIN00291E05�








